
 
 
 
Change of MPN 
 
Dear Employee: 

Unless you pre-designate a physician or medical group prior to injury, any new work 

injuries occurring on or after Insert Effective Date of New MPN, you must seek treatment from providers in 

a new Medical Provider Network, CNA MPN, with the identification number 0560.  If you have any 

existing injuries you may be required to continue care under your current MPN or you may be required to 

change to a provider in the new MPN. Please contact your claim specialist for further information and 

direction. For periods when you are not covered under a MPN, you may choose a physician 30 days after 

you’ve notified your employer of your injury. You may obtain more information by calling CNA at 1-888-

202-4964. 

 

 


